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The Arc ECT’s Fundraising Golf Tournament to be Held June 21 

 

The Arc Eastern Connecticut is hosting the 35th annual Gardner Johnson Memorial Golf 

Tournament on Wednesday, June 21st at Connecticut National Golf Club in Putnam. Individuals 

and foursomes are welcome. Scramble format. 8AM check-in; 9AM tee time. Great food, raffle, 

and prizes for top finishers. All proceeds support programs and services for people with 

intellectual and developmental disabilities in eastern CT. This year’s theme (for best-dressed 

contest): “Welcome, Summer!” For more information and to register: 860.889.4435 ext. 116, 

or thearcect.org/golf.  

 
 


